
From: Jasmine Love <Jasmine.Love@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Thursday, June 8, 2023 10:09 AM 
To: Richard Superfine <Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Phyllinis Easter <Phyllinis.Easter@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: Complimentary Ticket - HR Conference - Chicago, IL 
 
Richard,  
I am disclosing that on June 6th, I attended Day 1 of a 2-Day, Future of Work, USA, HR conference in 
Chicago, IL. This is an HR conference and I attended in my official capacity as Director of Human 
Resources for Department of Aviation. The event was held at the Hyatt Regency in Chicago, IL and the 
organizer of the event is M-Media Events LTD.  
 
Regards,  
 
Jasmine Love 
Director – Human Resources  

 
 

mailto:Jasmine.Love@cityofchicago.org
mailto:Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org
mailto:Phyllinis.Easter@cityofchicago.org

